(Date)

Dear (name of principal/administrator), 

Thank you for meeting with me on (date of meeting) to discuss the implementation of comprehensive sexual health education at (school name/district).  I would like to reiterate how California’s high rate of teen pregnancy and STI’s cost taxpayers billions of dollars every year and thus make comprehensive sex education an extremely important subject to teach our teens.  By providing instruction that is in compliance with California law we can make sure that our teens have the information and skills they need to stay healthy and safe. 

Thank you again for your time and consideration.  If you have additional questions or would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at (contact information). 

Sincerely, 

